Greetings:

The National Cancer Institute, Protocol and Information Office (P1O), cordially invites you
to participate in our External Customer Satisfaction Survey

This is a very short 2 question survey that should take less than 5 minutes to complete.
Your opinions are very important to PIO and we would greatly appreciate your
participation and some feedback about our services. Please be sure to complete the
Survey by DATE.

To complete the survey, please click on https://secure.cabezongroup.com/PQRS/ and
enter the following login and password information:

Email address:
Password:

Thank you,

Meghan Monahan, M.S.

Program Manager

Protocol and Information Office
Contractor - Cabezon Group
Operations and Informatics Branch
National Cancer Institute

National Institutes of Health

Phone: 240-276-6066 (Direct)
Phone: 240-276-6535 (PIO main line)



